
 

 

Petition against the 
Privatisation of Land and Property Information 

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales. 

The Petition of certain citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House that the proposed privatisation of Land and Property Information will 
jeopardise a public service that underpins $130 billion of economic activity. 
Land and Property Information has anchored the NSW economy for over a century. Privatising this core service would undermine the stability of the state during 
times of global uncertainty. LPI generates millions of dollars in profit that allows the government to invest in schools, healthcare and other core services. Privatising 
LPI would cut this revenue and slash services – short-term profits will create long-term pain for the people of New South Wales. 

The undersigned petitioners therefore ask the Legislative Assembly to cease the privatisation of Land and Property Information immediately. 

Note: we must have original signatures on petition, no photocopies, faxes or email. Collect as many signatures as you can and POST the petition to Organising 
Directorate at: PSA House, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 by Tuesday, 6 September 2016.  Thank you for your support. 
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Authorised by Steve Turner, Assistant General Secretary, Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney NSW 2000 
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